Easter has passed and hopefully we are all still fighting fit. Our local leagues have decided that this season is over and will be null and void; so as far as I understand there will be neither relegation nor promotion and we all start again where we finished in May 2019

The most important thing we must all do during this crisis is to follow the government scientists' advice and stay indoors with your family and respect social distancing measures. I know that it is very tempting to come out with your mates and play football on the grass. Please resist the temptation and keep safe. I want to see everybody back playing football again next season.

Those of you who are still working, providing valuable services to our communities, are rightly praised in the media and held in high esteem by all of us. Some of us are self isolating and only getting outside once a day for a bit of exercise; so if you are sitting at home, bored to tears, then maybe you can think of an innovative idea to raise money for our football club once this crisis has passed. 

There are local clubs who are in financial difficulties already because we all work hand to mouth with little reserves. Bungay Town is no different although with everyone's support we will get through this and live to fight a new season in a few months time.

I would like to remind you that Bungay Town FC was formed in 1925 and I do not want to be the Chairman who presides over its demise 95 years later (however much at fault I probably am!). I would like to have a memorable event in 2025 to celebrate our centenary and I am open to new ideas and novel thinking. 

Please “get your thinking caps on” but most of all look after yourselves and keep safe.

Jon Fuller
